
 

21st November 2017 

Dear Students & Parents, 

Our next round of examinations in Ballet will take place in February/March 2019 Applications for exams must be sent 
to the ISTD before their deadline, as they will not accept late entries.  The deadline is 6th December 2017.  Students 
who have already completed an exam, should submit their candidate number (this will be on your results sheet or 
certificate from previous exam.)   All students should complete and return form below on or before next Monday, 
29th November to register for their exam. 

 

Primary Grade  € 82 
Grade 1  € 87 
Grade 2  € 91 
Grade 3  € 96 
Grade 4  € 101 
Grade 5  € 108 
Grade 6  € 115 

 

This fee also covers expenses of exams on the day , examiners expenses etc.  ISTD exams are recognised world wide 
and also feature highly on the National Qualifications framework when you reach the higher and vocational exams 
so are a very worthwhile part of your child’s dance training and I would strongly advise that all Syllabus students take 
the exam.  It is also a very positive experience which gives students great confidence and a sense of achievement. 

PLEASE NOTE, STUDENTS CANNOT REGISTER FOR EXAMS WITH THE ISTD UNTIL THEY ARE 6 YEARS OF AGE.  
FURTHER INFORMATION ON  WWW.ISTD.ORG 

Regards, 
Tracey 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Full Name (to appear on certificate): ___________________________________ Date of Birth: __________________ 

Candidate PIN number(if you have done an ISTD exam before this will be on your certificate)  _________________ 

Examinations to be taken:     BALLET  Grade ___________        MODERN  Grade  _________________ 

Exam fee enclosed: € ____________ 


